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admin@artypainters.com.au

From: "Max Swanson" <max.swanson(@iinet.net.au>
Date: Thursday, 13 January 2011 7:41 PM
To: <artypainters@hotmail.com>

Subject:  Testimonial from Taigum!
G’day Rick!

Sorry | haven’t written a testimony in a while, life has been really busy that | had forgotten about it. Please
accept the below testimony and all the best for the 2011 New Year, hope you didn’t have any family caught
up i n the floods.

“We are from Taigum, and were looking for a reputable and affordable painter close to the area. Thankfully
we found aRTY Painters and we certainly weren’t disappointed. They were very reliable, professional in the
work they did, and affordable, not to mention flexible to our needs. When in need of painting, please
consider aRTY Painters, you won't be disappointed!!!”

Thanks again Rick, hope this helps!

Warmest Regards,

Max & Tina Swanson

3/08/2015



